
Brief submission 
Private companies/persons should have no place in providing human Services.They are 
governed purely by profit and will only provide the minimum level of service that they can 
get away with while charging the maximum fee that they can obtain.Government providers of 
these services provide the best service that they are able to and should be able to do so more 
reasonably as they do not have to return a profit to owners 
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